
1

Lara Fusco

From: Animal Welfare Mailbox
Sent: Friday, 25 March 2022 9:20 AM
To: Lara Fusco
Subject: RE: Notice of Exhibition - State Significant Development (SSD17655146) - Taronga 

Wildlife Hospital Nutrition Centre - Animal welfare

Hi Lara 
 
The DPI Animal Welfare unit have no further comment to make on this proposal. 
 
Kind regards 
Liz 
 
Liz Fenwick | Executive Support Officer 
Animal Welfare 
NSW Department of Primary Industries | Biosecurity and Food Safety 
105 Prince Street | Orange | NSW 2800  
M: 0428 517 618 | E: liz.fenwick@dpi.nsw.gov.au 
 

 
 
 
 
 
From: Lara Fusco <lara.fusco@dpie.nsw.gov.au>  
Sent: Thursday, 24 February 2022 5:07 PM 
To: Animal Welfare Mailbox <animal.welfare@dpi.nsw.gov.au> 
Subject: Notice of Exhibition - State Significant Development (SSD17655146) - Taronga Wildlife Hospital Nutrition 
Centre - Animal welfare 
 

Good afternoon, 

The Department of Planning and Environment has received an Environmental Impact Statement EIS for the Taronga 
Wildlife Hospital Nutrition Centre. 
 
The EIS will be publicly exhibited from 25/02/2022 to 24/03/2022 . 
 
The Department invites you to comment on the proposal, including advice on recommended conditions by the due 
date. 

The documents are available via the Major Projects website: https://www.planningportal.nsw.gov.au/major-
projects/projects/taronga-wildlife-hospital-nutrition-centre  
 
If you have any enquiries, please contact me via the details below.  
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Kind regards,  

Lara Fusco 
Planning Officer 
 

Planning & Assessment | Department of Planning and Environment 
T 02 9995 5961 |  E lara.fusco@dpie.nsw.gov.au   
Level 17, 4PSQ, 12 Darcy Street, Parramatta, NSW, 2150 | Locked Bag 5022        

 

The Department of Planning and Environment acknowledges that it stands on Aboriginal land. We acknowledge the traditional custodians of 
the land and we show our respect for elders past, present and emerging through thoughtful and collaborative approaches to our work, seeking 
to demonstrate our ongoing commitment to providing places in which Aboriginal people are included socially, culturally and economically. 
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